“ATTENTION ENGINEERING STUDENTS: ARE YOU LOOKING FOR A SUMMER
INTERN POSITION?”

U.S. AIR FORCE SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAM

The United States Air Force is currently looking for Electrical, Computer, and Environmental
Engineering students interested in an internship opportunity that allows them to work at an Air
Force Research Lab during the summer between their sophomore and junior years of college.

Students will work at the research labs, located at six different Air Force bases throughout the
United States, for a 10 week period. In addition to paying students a salary of approximately
$4,500.00 for the 10 weeks, the Air Force will also pay for round-trip airfare, lodging and living
expenses (approximately $6,000) and rental vehicle costs.

Students who complete the program may be offered a follow-on AFROTC scholarship for the
remainder of your degree program. This scholarship pays 100% of tuition and fees, $900.00 per
year for books and you get a $450.00 to $500.00 tax-free monthly stipend.

Not only does this program offer the benefits of resume-worthy experience, competitive pay and
scholarship opportunity—it also lays the foundation for a career opportunity as an Engineering
Officer in the United States Air Force.

For more information on the internship program, please contact your school’s Air Force ROTC
Detachment or call the AFROTC National Call Center at 1-866-4AFROTC (1-866-423-7682).



